
Save $10.00 and receive your newsletter via email instead of a hard 

copy of the newsletter. 
 

Members wishing to receive the newsletter via e-mail ONLY, the dues for 2024 

will remain at $20.00  ____ (place a check here) 
 

Members who desire the newsletter sent via US Mail, your dues for 2024 will be 

$30.00  ____ (place a check here). You will also receive the newsletter via e-mail 

if you have an e-mail address.    
 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO DONATE TO THE 2024  MEMORIAL SERVICES 

TO BE HELD ON FEB. 26, 2024, PLEASE ADD $5.00 (or any amount you 

desire) TO THE ABOVE AMOUNTS. 
 

Total Amount Enclosed $____________ 
 

 

 NAME________________________________E-MAIL_____________________________ 

 

ADDRESS_________________________________________________________________ 

  

CITY, STATE, ZIP______________________________  HOME PHONE_______________ 

 

SUMMER ADDRESS & PHONE NUMBER (if you are a snowbird) 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

WIFE’S FIRST NAME__________________  CELL PHONE___________________ 

 

 

D.O.B____________DATE APPOINTED_____________  DATE RETIRED_____________ 

 

RANK_____UNITS ASSIGNED (last first) _________________________________________ 

 

Make check payable to FDNY RETIREES, INC.  

Mail to:  

JOHN CARINO 

3061 Darien  Rd. 

Port St. Lucie, FL 34952 
 

 

 

 

For membership trustee use only:  Amt. $______                Check #______               Mailing  Address ____     

                                                       E-Mail Address___         Roster____                     Dues_______     

 


